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	NPRR Number
	799
	NPRR Title
	Updates to Outages of Transmission Facilities

	
	

	Date
	January 13, 2017

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Alan Bern on behalf of the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS)

	E-mail Address
	alan.bern@oncor.com 

	Company
	Oncor Electric Delivery Company

	Phone Number
	214-743-6839

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not Applicable


	Comments


On January 12, 2017, ROS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 799, Updates to Outages of Transmission Facilities.  ROS voted to endorse NPRR799 as amended by the 11/22/16 Oncor comments.  There was one opposing vote from the Independent Retail Electric Provider (IREP) Market Segment.  All Market Segments were present for the vote. 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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